

Upcoming Dates to Know

September 19- Homecoming

September 20- Alumni Baseball Game

March 7- Alumni Dinner & Drama

March 12- Gala

April- Alumni Night at the Bats

May- Golf Scramble



We are excited to welcome 145 students from the class of 2025 into our alumni community!



Hear from Ryan Stevens, Alumni Council Chairperson, and the many ways to be part of our growing alumni community!



RSVP here!





FROM THE HALLS SCHOOL NEWS & UPDATES

We've had an amazing summer full of camps, mission trips, new student events and so much more! As we close out this season, we are excited for what the next school year has in store!



Early this summer our Director of Biblical Unity, Deon Parker led a group of employees on a first-ever Journey to Biblical Unity field trip to Lexington & Louisville. Participants visited historic sites related to past times when racial division reigned in America. At these thought-provoking sites, they were exposed to individuals from past generations who served as positive unifiers, in spite of their challenging societal circumstances. The various sites visited, stories recounted, Scriptures recited, and reflective conversations led to a realization that God has done many wonderful and powerful things to make space for Christians to serve as Christlike unifiers in our present day.

During the 2025-2026 school year, Christian Academy High School students will have an opportunity to participate in a Biblical unity field trip to Cincinnati, Ohio or to Nicholasville/Wilmore, Kentucky. Christian Academy 8th graders will have an opportunity to participate in a field trip to Berea, Kentucky. Our hope is that this generation of students will become the greatest pursuers and promoters of Biblical unity in human history.









Our Providence students enjoyed learning and growing together during summer camp! Our older students were able to be leaders and showcase their strengths as they served others.

It's amazing how our Creator has made us so unique and wonderful! Not familiar with our Providence program? Check out more about it <a href="https://example.com/here/beauty-state-new-market-new-ma





FROM THE HALLS SCHOOL NEWS & UPDATES

Our Alaska mission team served at Regent Life Church this summer. They used their artistic talents in worship and added to a beautiful existing nursery mural. They also took on various work projects—from garden cleanup to a major staining job—and had many opportunities to share the gospel and pray with locals. Soli Deo Gloria!

















Our Poland Mission team worked again with Proem Ministries. Our volunteers played a vital role in supporting their weekly summer camps. These camps are a beacon of Christian outreach, touching the lives of children!











This summer, we dedicated time to prepare for our new students, ensuring they start their journey as successful Centurions! We hosted a playground playdate for our Junior Academy and Elementary families. For our Middle School students we organized an evening at Activate Games and our High School students met for various fun activies called Summer Shindigz all summer long!



A MESSAGE FROM THE ALUMNI COUNCIL CHAIRPERSON

Dear Christian Academy of Louisville Alumni,



Greetings! My name is Ryan Stevens, and I am honored to serve as your Alumni Council Chairperson. I graduated from Christian Academy of Louisville in 2014, earned my undergraduate degree from Bellarmine University in 2018, and completed my law degree at Notre Dame Law School in 2021. I currently work as an attorney at Steptoe and Johnson PLLC, focusing on litigation and higher education law. It is a privilege to give back to the community that played such a formative role in my life. I'm grateful to be back home in Louisville and have loved seeing the incredible growth of CAL.

This monthly newsletter is one of the ways we are excited to stay connected with you. On the first of each month, you can expect updates that include alumni spotlights, school news, opportunities to get involved, and more.

There are so many ways to be part of our growing alumni community. Whether it is attending an event, engaging with us on social media, visiting campus, or serving on the Alumni Council or one of our new subcommittees, we would love to hear from you. Every level of involvement makes a difference.

I am especially excited about the work happening within the Alumni Council. To support this mission, we recently launched three new subcommittees: Alumni Engagement, Spiritual Formation, and Mentorship. Each is focused on creating meaningful opportunities to connect, encourage, and walk alongside one another as we continue growing in faith and service. Through this work, we hope not only to strengthen bonds among alumni but also to invest in current students by mentoring, encouraging, and supporting their growth in Christ.

If you are interested in learning more about the Alumni Council or would like to join one of our subcommittees, please reach out to Danielle Glietz at *dglietz@caschools.us*. We would love to have you be part of this important and growing ministry.

Thank you for being a valued part of our alumni family and for your continued faithfulness to Christian Academy of Louisville. We look forward to growing and serving together.

With gratitude,

Ryan Stevens Chairperson, Alumni Council Christian Academy of Louisville







MEET OUR SCHOOL LEADERS





Elementary

Jeremy Gutierrez, Assistant Principal Michael Chitty, Principal Anna Carson, Assistant Principal



Middle School

Andy Matthies, Assistant Principal **Bill Miller,** Principal



High School

Talbott Benken, Principal **Cassandra Woods,** Assistant Principal **Craig Wallace,** Assistant Principal





STAY CONNECTED



<u>Instagram</u>



<u>Facebook</u>



Make sure to Update Your Information, Share Family Photos or Life Events <u>here</u>.

Come visit any time! Whether it has been a few months or many years, our doors are always open. See what's new and how your legacy continues to grow!



Once a Centurion, always a Centurion!